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Question for written answer E-003158/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Jim Higgins (PPE) 

Subject: State aid and Bus Eireann 

Could the Commission confirm that it has not, in the last 7 years, received notification from the 
Department of Social Protection for state aid approval in relation to its justification for the level of 
payments it makes to Bus Eireann for the Free Travel Scheme? 

 


